
FEDERAL ENERGY REQUijAIORy COMMSSION 

^Fdmiary 1,2008 
OFTHS 

The Honorable Timothy V. Johnson 
U.S. House of RepFeseotatives 
2004 Fox Drive 
Chanquign^IL 61820 

Dear Rq^esoitative Johnstm: 

I am writmg in response to your January 8,2008 letter cm behalf of Nfr. Bruce 
Bmt Macon County Engmeer widi the Macon County Highway Department in Decatur, 
nimois, regarding b e Rockies Express Pipeline Project - East (Federal Energy 
a m a t o r y Ccnnmission [FERC or CommissionJ Docket No. CP07-208^000). 

The proposed Rockies Esqiress Pipelme Project is pending bef(»re the Ccmmussion, 
and is m the jnocess of bdng extensively reviewed by F ^ C staff and all co(q>eratii|g 
agencies. A draft mvironmental impact sta^nent (^S) was issued on November 23, 
2007. We received the conaments of die Macon County Highway Department, and an 
analysis of ttie County's altematives will be mclxided in the final EIS, which is sdieduled 
to be issued on May 2,2008. You and Mr. Bird are on our mailing list to receive o^ies. 

Irqmt fixnn you and your constituency during oiur proceeding is very impc^tant to 
our thcmnis^ analysis of the project issues. If I can be of further assistance in this or any 
odier Commission matter, please let me know. 
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